
Welcome 
Year 6 Meet the Teacher



The Team…

Mr AttwoodMrs Leedham Mrs JohnstonMiss Lord



The Timetable…







Expectations…

• Give 100%. (most of the time ☺) 

• Be punctual and organised.

• Be responsible for your own learning. Increasing independence in 
preparation for High School.

• We are role models for the rest of the children in our school.

•  Mutual respect and kindness to all.



Homework…

• Reading at least three times per week.

• Homework handed out on a Friday. To be returned the following Wednesday.

• Any problems see me before Wednesday.

•  After Christmas the children will have practice papers in preparation for SATs 
in May. 



KS2 SATs



Things to look forward to…

• Laches Wood

• Forest School

• Brewhouse

• Class Assemblies 



• Through our Year 6 class page

• The school website 

• Twitter 

• Messages passed to member of staff on the gate

• Weekly newsletter

Lines of communication



Any questions?

Finally…

• I’m very excited for the year ahead and hope that you are too.

• I will do anything I can to support your child.

• Anytime throughout the year, please do get in touch if you have 
any concerns/ questions/ etc.
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